Dear Friends,

God is blessing the work at Camp Joy! We started off the year with a sold-out Winter Teen Revival followed
up by a wonderful Winter Junior Retreat. We’re looking forward to a busy March as we host our Spring
Ladies’ Retreat (March 17-18) and the first of our Marriage on Target Retreats (March 24-25).

We’d like to let you know about some ways you can be a partner in prayer for us. We are excited about our
upcoming Spring Work Day (April 22), an opportunity for churches to help us prepare the campground for a
busy summer. Please also pray with us as we make preparations for the summer, that God would round out
our summer staff, show Himself at work in the many small details, and bring campers who need to hear the
Gospel to us this summer.

We have a number of projects that we are hoping to accomplish before the summer, so please pray as we seek
funding for essential renovations to save the Sweet Tree, our beloved snack shop. While the needs certainly
can be daunting, we remain ‘“‘confident of this very thing, that He which began a good work in you will perform
it until the day of Jesus Christ” (Philippians 1:6). We understand how valuable your prayers are in these
endeavors. We are excited about our upcoming Spring Work Day (April 22), an opportunity for churches and
individuals to help us prepare the campground for a busy summer. (If you can’t come in person, but want to
help, please consider a one-time donation for worker and construction supplies. Here is an easy online link for
credit cards: www.paypal.com/us/fundraiser/charity/3586544 or you can use mail at Camp Joy, W 7725 Kettle
Moraine Drive, Whitewater, WI 53190). Please lift us up before the Lord!

We are excited to also introduce a new way that you can stay in touch with us! The Campsite is a blog by
Camp Joy that provides prayer updates, opportunities to get involved, and insightful articles about what God
is doing here at camp. You can find it at www.thecjcampsite.org and keep up with our prayer needs. We are
still the development stage for this site, but we hope it is a blessing to you!

We are praising the Lord for the blessings that we have already seen in 2023 and praying that we will see many
more this year. Please check our website (www.campjoy.org) to learn more about our upcoming events or
email us at staff@campjoy.org with any questions.

Saved to Serve, E-’l‘;’.
The Camp Joy Staff E; H .‘i
Ofpts e


http://www.paypal.com/us/fundraiser/charity/3586544

